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L DIJM                      Letter written by John M. Meadley,      16 May 1974 

      manager of M T Leslie's bookshop,  
        15-17 Hepworths Arcade, Silver Street, Hull                           

 
Accession Number: L23/8 
 
Custodial history: The letter was discovered by Mr. Keith Dodsworth in a reprint of ''Brown's 
Illustrated Guide to Hull, 1891'' which he had purchased from a bookshop in Harrogate. He 
sent the letter to Mr. John Markham who in turn deposited it with the Local Studies Library at 
the Hull History Centre c.2010. 
 
Extent: 1 item 
 
Access conditions: Access will be granted to any accredited reader 
  
L DIJM/1 Letter written by John M. Meadley, manager of M 

T Leslie's bookshop, 15-17 Hepworths Arcade, 
Silver Street, Hull, to Mrs. Hall, Hardy Street, 
Cottingham Road, Hull 
Letter includes mention of the Hull Civic Society, 
Dr. Mary Murdoch and her work with the poor of 
Hull, and Amy Johnson and the soon to be built 
statue celebrating her achievements, amongst 
others. 
1 item 
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